OCGS MEMBERS

Our regular meeting will be held the third Monday (April 16, 2007)
at the MIAMI PUBLIC LIBRARY, on the second floor. Please
note meeting time will now be 6:30 P.M.

We hope you all can attend since we will be electing the new OCGS
officers. If you would like to run for an office, please contact Ida
McMillen, inchcapel @sbceglobal.net; Judy Good, jgood@cableone.nel
or Margaret Parker, stebutch@hotmail.com. If you would like to
nominate someone for office, please do so at the meeting.

Remember, as an OCGS Member, your vote is important.

Hope to see you there.



